
 

next meeting will be at the Hyde Park 
VFW, on Feb. 1st. 

HARLEY RAFFLE 

The raffle is over, and we have a new 
Harley winner in the area! The winner 
is  

Tommy Anderson 

Congratulations Tommy, we hope you 
enjoy your new Harley!!!!!! More info 
on the other winners will be available 
after out Feb meeting. Thank You to 
everyone that bought a ticket and 
came to the raffle, and thank you to 
One Night Stand for doing a super job 
of entertaining everyone and keeping 
the dance floor full! 

KINGDOM THUNDER 

The next Kingdom Thunder meeting 
will be on Feb. 15 at Cedarwood in 
Jay at 6:30 pm. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm. 

January Meeting 

The January meeting was held in 
Orleans at the Legion. It began at 
7:15 with 11 people present. Not 
much got acted on as there was only 
on board member present. It began 
with the pledge of Allegiance, and 
was followed by the secretaries re-
port. It was accepted. 

The rest of the meeting was discus-
sion of the upcoming raffle, and the 
toy run. It was discussed to change 
the next years menu to an Italian 
meal, with lasagna, stuffed shells, 
and maybe mac & chesse. Some-
thing different to talk abut anyway. 
We received two gift certificates from 

for 20.00 each, and decided to give 
them out as second place prizes on 
the ten dollar ticket drawing. 

Patti will contact the Font Desk in 
Newport to pick up some paper table 
cloth covers, and Donnie is going to 
check the UMV trailer to see if we 

need any plastic fork, spoons, and 
knives, and see what we have for 
plates left over. 

TOY RUN 

As reported last month, Mike had 
checked with the Stat house, and we 
are all set to be there. He will also 
send the required letters to the police 
depts. Asking them to provide escorts 
and traffic control. We will ask Sena-
tor Joe Benning to speak again. We 
though he did a real good job last 
year, and he showed up, which was 
something we could get our governor 
or LT. governor to do! 

 Besides Joe rides! 

ELECTIONS 

Elected offices are up in February, we 

office. I know our newsletter went out 
late, but election have been in Febru-
ary for year. It you are interested in 
an official position let us know, the 

U.M.V. OFFICERS 

PRESIDENT 

DONNY HENN 

802-635-6612 

 

VICE PRESIDENT 

HOLLY WILKINS 

802-88-4309 

 

SGT. AT ARMS 

JOE WILKINS 

802-88-4309 

 

TREASURER 

MARGIE HENN 

802-744-2769 

 

SECRETARY 

RANDY WELLS 

802-334-7033 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

DONN HENN 

MIKE BURT 

DAVE LARAMEE 

 

Joke 

JANUARY MEETING 

Scientist in America revealed 
that beer contains small tracer 
of female hormone, to prove 
their theory, they fed 100 men 
twelve pts. Of beer and ob-
served that 100% of them 
started talking nonsense ad 
couldn't drive. 
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